
Our Lady of the Rosary 
Catholic Church 

3710 Augusta Rd. † Greenville, SC 29605 

 

 

Church Office Phone 
(864) 422-1648 

 

Email: olr@charlestondiocese.org 
 

Website: olrgreenville.com 
 

Church Office Hours  
9:00am - 3:00pm, Monday - Thursday 

9am - 12pm, Friday 
 

Fr. Dwight Longenecker  
dlongenecker@charlestondiocese.org 

 

Fr. Richard Ballard  
rballard@charlestondiocese.org 

 

School Office Hours 
8:00 am - 3:00 pm, Monday - Friday 

School Office Phone: 864-277-5350 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5:00 pm Anticipated 
Sunday 10:30 am, 5:00 pm 

 

Call Parish Office or consult 
bulletin for Holy Day Schedule 

 

Daily Mass Schedule 
Monday       8:30 am   
Tuesday       12:00 pm  
Wednesday       6:00 pm   
Thursday          10:00 am    
Friday       10:00 am    

 

Confession 
 

 Wednesday: 4:30-5:30 pm 
in Lower Church 

       Sunday: 9:00-10:00 am 
in Upper Church 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
in Upper Church 

 

Wednesday  12:00-5:45 pm  
First Friday  10:45 am-5:00 pm 

 

November 7, 2021          Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
There is a saying attributed to St. Francis that goes, “Preach the  
gospel at all times. Use words if necessary.” While it is certainly 
a “feel good” quote, scholars doubt whether it is really from St. 
Francis. 
 
Because it feels good and because people feel good about St. 
Francis this quote has become almost a byword for Catholics 
when it comes to evangelization. Yes, it is wonderful to be a 
good example, and we cannot proclaim the Catholic faith if we 
are not prepared to live it. 
 
However, preaching the gospel involves more than just good 
works, and the fake St. Francis quote is too often used as a cop 
out to avoid the difficult task of evangelization. Yes, good works 
are necessary, but Peter, our first pope says in I Peter 3:15, 
"Always be prepared to give an answer to everyone who asks 
you to give the reason for the hope that you have. But do this 
with gentleness and respect” In other words, speak up. Actions 
do speak louder than words, but words are also necessary.  
 
The folks at OLR have, for many years, done an excellent job of 
being a Catholic witness to our community. Through the work of 
our St. Vincent de Paul Society, Mother Teresa House and Mer-
cyWorks we show Christ’s love in ministering to those in need. 
 
We need to remember, however, that folks have souls as well 
as bodies. It is important to share the faith as well as food. How 
can we give bread if we will not share the Bread of Life? We can 
share our Catholic faith with family, friends and neighbors as St. 
Peter recommends: “with gentleness and respect.” 
 
Your Pastor, 
Fr. Longenecker 



 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Fr. Dwight Longenecker, Pastor 
dlongenecker@charlestondiocese.org 

 

Fr. Richard Ballard, Parochial Vicar 
rballard@charlestondiocese.org 

 

Deacon Mike Bannio 
mbannio@charlestondiocese.org 

 

Deacon Jerry Schiffer 
jschiffer@charlestondiocese.org 

 

 

Parish Office  (864) 422-1648 

OLR School  (864) 277-5350 
 

Organist/Choirmaster 
Alan Montgomery, amontgomery@charlestondiocese.org 
 

Director of Faith Formation 
Katie Orbon, korbon@charlestondiocese.org  
 

Parish Receptionist 
Martha Mahan, mmahan@charlestondiocese.org 
 

Director of Communications 
Donna Craft, dcraft@charlestondiocese.org 
 

Headmaster 
Tommy Curtin, thomas.curtin@olrschool.net  
 

Director of Advancement & Enrollment  
Christine Barr, christine.barr@olrschool.net 
 

Director of Outreach 
Chris Loewer, cloewer@charlestondiocese.org 
 

Youth Ministry Coordinator  
David Haggard, david.haggard@olrschool.net 

 

Saturday, 11/6 
5:00 pm - Anticipated Mass 
                For Norman Jackowski+ 

Sunday, 11/7 
9:00-10:00 am - Confession (Upper Church) 
10:30 am - Mass, For The People 
5:00 pm - Mass, For Stan Oleysyk  

Monday, 11/8 
Lower Church 

8:30 am - Mass, For Dennis Callahan+ 

Tuesday, 11/9 12:00 pm - Mass, For Paul Bever, Jr.+ 

 
 

Wednesday, 11/10 
 
 

12:00-5:30 pm - Eucharistic Adoration 
4:30-5:30 pm - Confession (Lower Church) 
5:45 pm - Benediction 
6:00 pm - Mass, For Paul Bever, Jr.+ 

Thursday, 11/11 10:00 am - Mass, For JoAnn Scull+ 

Friday, 11/12 10:00am - Mass, For Katherine Menegay+ 

Saturday, 11/13 
5:00 pm - Anticipated Mass 
                For Arthur & Anna Perham+ 

Sunday, 11/14 
9:00-10:00 am - Confession (Upper Church) 
10:30 am - Mass, For Katie O’Brien Vogg+ 
5:00 pm - Mass, For The People 

 

Parish Operating Financials 
 
Needed each week  $ 17,000. 
 

Week of 10/31  * $ 30,385. 

 
 

*  This total includes a generous, 
one-time gift.  

, 
, Dianne Morrison, 

 

The next meeting of the St. Vincent de Paul  
Society is Monday, November 8,  

at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria.  
Please plan to attend.  

 

ADVENT 
 

Free Online Zoom Discussions 
with Fr. Longenecker 

 

Wednesday Evenings, 7-8pm 
 

Nov. 17, Dec. 1, 8, 15, 22 
 

For the Zoom link, Contact Katie Orbon 
at korbon@charlestondiocese.org 

 

mailto:richardballard@olrgvl.org
mailto:kobon@charlestondiocese.org


 

 

OLR SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 Nov. 23 Noon Dismissal 
 Nov. 24-26 Thanksgiving Break 
 

Make Holiday Shopping Easy 
            Give the Gift of SCRIP Gift Cards 
 
What is SCRIP? OLR SCRIP GIFT CARD 
PROGRAM sells gift cards from hundreds of 
retailers. You receive the full value of the gift 
card. OLR receives a percentage of ALL 
SALES.  
 

Visit  www.ScripZone.com   

 

Spiritual Adoption 
 

WEEK 33: November 7 
 

Your baby's fat layers, which he will need to 
regulate his body temperature once he is 
born, are filling out. If you have been nervous 
about going into preterm labor, you will be 
happy to know that, 99 percent of babies this 
age can survive outside the womb, and most 
have no long-term problems related to prema-
ture birth. 

 

Thursday Coffee Hour  
10:30-11:30 am  

 

Moms (dads are welcome too) who attend 
the school Mass on Thursdays, you are invited 
to join us for coffee in Guadalupe Hall after 
the school Mass each week. Feel free, but not 
obligated, to bring a food item to share. 
Coffee will be provided.   

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES  

FOR GRADES 7-8 
 

In keeping with diocesan guidelines, Our Lady of the 
Rosary implements a two-year program to prepare for 
Confirmation. The first year of the program consists in 
participation in religion classes at Our Lady of the Ro-
sary School, St. Joseph’s Catholic School, or Sunday 
religious education classes for those in public schools.  
In addition to the same requirements as the first year, 
Confirmation candidates attend a series of additional 
classes and activities. 
 
The classes will be held each Sunday from 9:00-10:00 
am in the OLR Upper School which is on the opposite 
side of Guadalupe Hall. These classes will be taking the 
place of the MS youth group. Go HERE for the registra-
tion form and calendar of events.  
 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATION 
 

Please see the website for information HERE for details 
about Confirmation, including the link to register for the 
"Real Love & Real Life" program presented by Family 
Honor which is a required component.   

 
 

Anyone can join us via 
Zoom for an RCIA  
session. Our next  
meeting will be on 

Wednesday, Nov. 10,  
at 7:30pm, and the topic  

          of discussion will be ñMary, the  
Mother of Godò. 

 

Thanksgiving Day Meal Deliveries 
Thursday, November 25 

 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 
assists Pastor Johnson with 
already prepared meals to  

4 hotels near OLR.  

 
We will meet at 8:30am and hope to  

complete distribution of 400 meals by noon.  
 

If you are interested in helping, please 
speak with a representative in the Narthex 

after Mass. 

 

 
 
 
On November 6, and 7, Council 1668 
of the Knights of Columbus will conduct 
a membership drive at all Masses and 
host the “First Sunday Brunchò on 
Sunday, Nov. 7, after the 10:30 Mass 
in the Guadalupe Hall.  
 

Anyone interested in more information about the 
Knights of Columbus should come to the First  
Sunday Brunch where we will give a small a 
presentation.  

http://www.scripzone.com/
https://olrgreenville.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/MS-Religious-Educ-Registration-Form-and-Calendar.pdf
https://olrgreenville.com/confirmation/


 

 

Become a Knight . . . 
 
On November 6, and 7, Council 
1668 of the Knights of Columbus 
will conduct a membership drive at 
all Masses and host the “First Sun-
day Brunch” on Nov. 7, in Guada-
lupe Hall, following the 10:30 Mass. 
Anyone interested in more information about the 
Knights of Columbus and how to become a Knight 
should come to our "First Sunday Brunch” where 
we will give a small presentation. 
 
On November 18, at 7:00pm, Council 1668 will 
host a live Entrance Ceremony for new Knights. 
Candidates can become full Knights at this Cere-
mony and it’s open to guests, including the family 
and friends of current and new Knights. This Cere-
mony will take place in Guadalupe Hall at OLR 
Church located at 3710 Augusta Road, Greenville 
SC 29605. A reception will be provided after the 
ceremony. 

 
For more information, contact Grand Knight Doug 
Sallurday 864-201-6350. 

 
 

Special thank you  
to all who have  
supported the  

Rosaries for Life 
campaign for the  
intentions to end 

abortion, the conver-
sion of our society, 
and for an end to  
the other assaults 

on human life. 

SEVEN SISTERS  
APOSTOLATE  OF 

PRAYER 
 

Started last year at OLR, we 
are looking for 5 or 6 more 

women to make a weekly 
prayer commitment for Fr. 
Longenecker and Fr. Rich-
ard. This ministry involves one 
woman praying one holy hour 
on her assigned or predeter-
mined day of the week. This is 
done every week for a one 
year commitment. It can be 
done at home or in any nearby 
Catholic Church, and does not 
need to be in an adoration 
chapel. It is a beautiful minis-
try praying for our parish 
priests especially during these 
uncertain times.  
 
If you are interested, please 
read the link HERE to answer 
specific questions regarding 
the Apostolate which is in par-

ishes all over the world, in-
cluding two other upstate par-
ishes.  

 

The Veritas Catholic Information Center is an exciting project being planned for down-
town Greenville by a group of laity from all Greenville parishes. The National Catholic 
Register ran a great article HERE, explaining the project, which was written by Kathy 
Schiffer, Catholic blogger and wife of our own Deacon Jerry Schiffer. 
 
Moving forward, there will be opportunities to support this powerful evangelization tool in 
various ways. An important step in its success will be to make all Greenville Catholics 
aware that it's happening and sign up to support this project financially and as a volunteer. 

 

************************************* 
 

MOTHER TERESA HOUSE 
  

"We ourselves feel that what we are doing is just a drop in the ocean. But the ocean would be less because of that 
missing drop." Mother Teresa 
  
You might not realize the effect your time, prayers and financial gifts have on Mother Teresa House. Each guest usu-
ally represents several family members at home so the impact is far greater than one person - it is felt by thousands.  
 
Often it seems like we are just a drop in the ocean, as the problems are so large and so wide, we can never help them 
all. We canôt, but we can affect our small corner of the world, our drop in the ocean. Our drop touches other drops 
and the world changes. For those we serve, they donôt feel like it is a small act of kindness, as it means the ocean to 
them. 
  
Continue to keep us in your prayers and in your financial support offerings as we work to expand our drop in this 
community. 

Chris Loewer, Director of Outreach 
cloewer@charlestondiocese.org 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsevensistersapostolate.org%2f&c=E,1,jhwkPznXzau-CtX7Ep7fLIDiVpGjNll8Nm4oFQwXR-vfTykdRQalFIwxbWaBVXJJFssBLggvRDX_SNVHjpSNw_CaePNdHgKslfc_95LYqeFmA9k,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.ncregister.com%2fblog%2flay-catholics-launch-new-veritas-catholic-information-center-to-spread-the-faith-in-south-carolina&c=E,1,xu2lZ8fK8LwuidXQkkQvc4htys99o4aKA4KGk56xEVwnZ-CepO7G7sPP9E8-u3u_7SqbkNWDOx
mailto:cloewer@charlestondiocese.org

